City of Gustavus
PO.Box 1
Gustavus, AK 99826
Phone: (907) 697-2451

March 8, 2021

To: Lisa LaGrange, FNP-C, SEARHC Gustavus Clinic
Kelly Warren, SEARHC Gustavus Clinic
Cassia Parker, EMT-2, GVFD
Leah Okin, EMT-1, GVFD
Christianne Janse Van Rensburg, EMT-1, GVFD
Kenn Magowan, GVFD
Travis Miller, EMT-3, Fire Chief, GVFD
Colleen Stansbury, PA-C
Connie Darnell, RN (retired)
Board Members, Gustavus Community Center

Subject: Appreciation of Your Outstanding Support of the Gustavus Community

I write you all today on behalf of our grateful community, thankful for your exemplary
performance in organizing and implementing the Covid-19 Gustavus vaccination program. You
answered the call as volunteers and professionals to benefit the health of our citizens. You
have generously given your time through long hours so all possible can receive their life-
protecting inoculations. The SEARHC Gustavus Clinic received and managed the vaccinations.
The Gustavus Community Center kindly hosted inoculation events. GVFD responders and
health professionals joined in administering the shots.

The vaccination effort in Gustavus has set a high standard for effectiveness. So far about 230
residents, nearly half of Gustavus, including those most at risk, have received at least the first
shot. The effort continues with your help as new supplies arrive.

Your effort supports the health of Gustavus residents and boosts the economic health of our
community. Vaccinations move us closer to putting the pandemic’s ill effects behind us. Soon
we will all breathe more easily as we resume travel, welcome visitors, and enjoy get-togethers
with friends and relatives.

Thank you,

e

Brittney Cannamore
Mayor, City of Gustavus



